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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord that Autumn 
Pearson is with us to help in 
the ministry. 

• Praise the Lord for the recent 
salvation in the church. 

• Praise the Lord for the intern 
that will be with us this 
summer. 

• Pray that God would convict 
the hearts of the lost who have 
heard the Gospel. 

• Pray that the Lord would 
continue to work in the Bible 
studies in Luchon.  

• Pray for growth in the church 
of Saint-Gaudens. 

• Pray for the Tour de France 
evangelism outreach.  

• Pray that we would see 
spiritual fruit from the Bible 
Stand in the city market.

 What a busy time it has been since our last prayer letter. 
The Lord has given several opportunities to serve Him in the 

ministry in France. 
One such blessing was 
the opportunity to be 
the special speaker at a 
Youth Conference in 
P a r i s . S e v e r a l 
c h u r c h e s w e r e 
represented; and it 
was a great time all 
around. Another great 

blessing that we experienced in the church of Saint-Gaudens 
was that a lady, who came for the Music outreach several 
months ago with her friend, later came to church. We praise the 
Lord that that Sunday He worked in her heart; and she prayed 
to trust Christ as her personal Savior.  
 Please be in prayer for us over the next several months. 
We will be having several evangelistic outreaches and also an 
intern coming to serve with us in the church. We are also 
encouraged that Autumn Pearson, a teacher at PCC, is with us 
till the end of July. What a great blessing to have her with us as 
she works on all of our printed material that we will use in the 
church.

Tour de France 
 This year the Tour de France will not be coming through our 
town as it did last year, but through the city of Lannemezan. Since 
the city is right next to ours (30 km), we will be going to hand out 
tracts and share God’s love with the lost on July 16th. If you are 
interested in helping in any way, please let us know. Please be 
praying that those who will receive a tract will be receptive to the 
Gospel message. 
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